
NOTIFICATION OF 

Active Shooter Drill

SFA UNIVERSITY 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Our Mission

Provide a safe environment 
for all students, staff, faculty 
and guests.

Provide respectful, fair and 
equitable policing through 
excellence, integrity and 
professionalism.

The Stephen F. Austin State University Police Department and Office of 
Emergency Management, in coordination with the Nacogdoches Fire 
Department, Nacogdoches Police Department and Department of Public Safety, 
will facilitate a full-scale active shooter drill Wednesday June 15, 2022, at an 
unspecified building on the SFA campus. 

University police officers, Nacogdoches firefighters, state agency representatives 
and school personnel will participate in the drill. 

This flyer serves as notification to members of the campus and Nacogdoches 
communities that the activities and enhanced police presence on June 15 on the 
SFA campus are a drill and not an immediate threat. 

Please call or email Jeremy Pickett, SFA emergency management coordinator, 
with questions regarding the drill. 

Jeremy.pickett@sfasu.edu 

 (936) 468-1667  

Stephen F. Austin State University Police Department 
and Office of Emergency Management 

232 East College St. Nacogdoches, Texas 75962 

(936) 468-2608
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